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To
Shri M.P. Singhal
GM (Admin)
MTNL Delhi

Subject: Dolphin SIM to the officers of MTNL in place of Garuda Mobile

Sir,

In the meeting with ED on 15-02-2010 in which your good self were also present, we
had raised the issue of replacement of Garuda mobile of officers with dolphin SIM. On
this issue it was decided that decision will be taken in accordance to the earlier
instructions on the subject. So, we bring to your kind knowledge that the approval of
125™ ECM on the subject was conveyed to all concerned vide GM (OP) letter no. GM
(OP)/SDE(CP-11)/dolphin/2006-07 dated 23-03-2007 (letter attached for ready reference).
Therefore, you are requested to get the fresh instructions issued to replace Garuda mobile
of officers with dolphin SIM at the earliest to avoid further inconvenience to the officers
whose Garuda mobile needs replacement. And also allow the dolphin SIM in fresh cases
instead of Garuda mobile.

With regards
Yours sincerely
) L AN NGy
( V.K.Tomar)
Copy to:

1. CGM (WSY PGM(D)YPGM(O) for information & n/a pl
GM(OP) for information & n/a pl



